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Notification of the change of name of the Tyndall AM entities 

 
 

On Friday 12 September 2014, the Tyndall AM entities changed their name as follows: 

 
Role Previous New 

Responsible entity Tyndall Asset Management Limited 

(Tyndall) 

Nikko Asset Management 

Australia Limited 

(Nikko AM Australia) 

Investment manager Tyndall Investment Management 

Limited 

(TIML) 

Nikko AM Limited 

(NAML) 

 
 

This name change reflects that the Tyndall AM entities are part of the Nikko AM Group, Asia’s premier global 

asset manager (with approximately AUD 178 billion in funds under management as at 30 June 2014). The 

purchase of the Tyndall AM entities by the Nikko AM Group took place in March 2011. Our rebrand is a result 

of a strategy to align the Tyndall AM entities with the other Nikko Asset Management offices internationally. 

Our global brand will be Nikko Asset Management going forward. 

 
Notwithstanding the name change, these entities will continue to operate in their current legal structures 

with their existing ABNs and AFSLs. There has been no change in ownership, no change in staff and no 

change to our Australian office locations. 

 
What is changing? 

Although we will continue to provide the same investment opportunities and service to our investors, there 

will be several changes as a result of our rebrand, and it is important that you are familiar with these 

changes. 
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We have updated our offer documentation, logo and contact details to be in line with our new branding. 

Additional changes to our naming conventions, websites, administrative and operational processes are 

summarised below. 

 
Naming conventions 

The rebrand signals a change in how we refer to our investment products. For example, Tyndall Australian 

Bond Fund has now changed to Nikko AM Australian Bond Fund. 

 
Website 

From Monday 15 September 2014, we will be moving to our new website www.nikkoam.com.au. Our 

disclosure documents and forms have been updated to reflect this change. 

 
Email 

Our email addresses will also reflect the name change and will align with our global email convention. For 

example, john.smith@tyndall.com.au will now be john.smith@nikkoam.com   (Please note – there is no 

need to add .au) 

 
Mailing address 

Our mailing address remains unchanged: 

 
GPO Box 3881 

Sydney NSW 2001 

 
We would appreciate it if you would please make note of this name change and reflect it in your 

correspondence with us going forward. Please also bring our name change to the attention of any relevant 

persons or departments at your organisation. 

 
For more information, please contact Jeremy Sherman on 02 8072 9213 between 8.30am to 5.30pm (Sydney 

time) or visit our new website at www.nikkoam.com.au 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Nikko AM Australia 

 
Encl. 


